Committee Chairs

President
~ DIANA DAY GLYNN

Vice President/Programs

~ SUSAN PIZZ]
Treasurer

~ BARBARA ALGER
Recording Secretary

~ BARBARA LAMBERT

Publicity
~ PAT BARR

Scholarship
~ POSITION OPEN

I ]

Membershlp

~ SHERRY ZACHARIA
Special Events Coordinator

~ GLORIA MUELLER
Exhibits & Palette Editor
~ DIANA DAY GLYNN
Website Editor
~ SOFIA MEDEIROS
Hospitality Coordinator
~ MARIA SANCHEZ
Monthly Awards
~ LEONA MORIARTY
~ OLGA PARR
~ MARIA SKY

The BAS Leadership Committee is planning a festive

holiday dessert party to be combined with the program

for our December monthly meeting. This meeting will

be one of our fun and informative Critique meetings, which means

that the paintings that you bring for participation in the monthly

competition will be critiqued by our good friend & local artist, Sherry

Vockel. Critiques are very helpful to us all, so if you are having some

trouble with a painting or just want to hear a suggestion or two please

be sure to bring a painting to share. Also, last but not least, this is the

time of year that we award our new Artist of the Year.....who will it be?

So come join the fun and enjoy some yummy desserts with coffee, tea

and/or some special drink.



Next Committee Meeting will be December 8, 2022, 2:30pm at Sherry's home.
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Dear Members,
I'm so hoping that many of you can make it to our Holiday Party/December Critique
Meeting, it should be lots of fun. Hopefully, if the membership remains strong in the
coming year, we will be able to have one of our wonderful, sit-down Holiday Lunch-
eons in 2023. | have such fond memories of them & would love the tradition to go on. '

Now when | say "If the membership stays strong”, | want to take this opportunity to
be truthful with you all about that. The BAS Committee often talks about the member-
ship dwindling, and this is for many reasons, such as people moving, no longer
driving & most unfortunately passing. So how do we build our membership so that we §
can keep our wonderful group going. This is where we can all help. Lots of you take )
painting classes and have classmates that are not BAS members, but would probably
enjoy being one. I'm asking that you keep this in mind & tell your fellow classmates
about BAS. You can always invite them to come to one of our meetings as a guest, §
and they can see if they enjoy it or not. Anyone is welcome to come, they just can't §
participate in the competions, etc. until they are a member. So, PLEASE remember
this whenever you are with fellow artist friends.....wherever you are. Let us try to
keep our wonderful Burlingame Art Society going strong for many years to come.

Wishing you & your loved ones all
Happy Holidays!!! Diana

4| The Burlingame Art Society has lost a dear friend and fellow
member. Yukiko Ferguson was a long time member of BAS, con-
tinuing to support the group even without participating for some

‘ years. Yuki was a wonderful artist, painting in watercolor, always
in a very meticulous manner. She loved attending
| her weekly painting class at the Burlingame Comm-
| unity Center & called her classmates "Her Family". ..
We're told that she was also a master needle |
worker, excelling in needlepoint & Knitting. Yuki's
.| gentle and kind personality was infectious, causing
| all who crossed paths with her to fall in love. Rest




November Ribbon Winners

1st Place

Pat Barr "Tulips"”

% R 2 o
Susan Pizzi "Feather Earrings”

3rd Place & Popular Choice

Honorable Mention

Bill Bakun "Goal"

Images are owned by the artists and may not be copied or used in any way without permission.




MEETING RECAP

Teresa Ruzzo did a wonderful pastel
demonstration for us at our November
meeting. She explained using hard &

soft pastels and how she does her

underpainting using water or water- | ¢

color (usually Payne's Grey) on top of | |

the pastel drawing.....an interesting
tip. She answered all of our
questions with her fun &

bubbly personality and also

pretty much finished her

painting during the meeting.

CALIEORNIA

| \RT SUPPLY CO.[§8
Offers a 10% discount if you mention being a

BAS member at the point of purchase. Open
Mon-Sat 9.30-6 pm, Sun 11:00-5 pm
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MEMBERSHIP REMINDER

It's now time to pay your Burlingame
Art Society membership dues for
2023. Please mail payment to:

PO Box 1754, Burlingame, CA 94010
or bring payment to the December
10 meeting. Price of dues is $50.00
per person / $60.00 per couple.

burlingameartsociety.org

" Bu rlingame Art Society
P.0.Box 1754
Burlingame. Ca 94010




